AUBURNDALE APACHE WRESTLING CLUB
MEETING MINUTES
March 25, 2019

AAWC called to order at 6:04 p.m.

Attendees were Jana Becker, Jason and Amanda Welch, Vicky Raab, Chris Ledden, Brandon
Dammann, John Karl, Ashley Hollar, Pat and Jill Altmann, April Meddaugh, Heidi Zenner,
Shalee Parker, Colin and Britney Skoug, Danielle Kundinger, Jason Aga and Luanne Sojka.

The January 2019 meeting minutes were read, and a motion made by Ashley Hollar and
seconded by Jill Altmann to approve the minutes.

The treasurer’s report was read and a motion was made by an Luanne Sojka and seconded by
Pat Altmann to approve the report.

Old Business
The Earn Your Way Program work hours will be extended though December 1 of 2019.
Motion made by Ashley Hollar and seconded by Shalee Parker.
If you do not return your singlet, you will not receive your money back.
The Old Timers Tournament was discussed with a tentative date of March 6t", 2020.
The Youth Tournament is tentatively scheduled for February 8t of 2020, pending gym availability.
The 2019 Auburndale Music Fest Fundraising was discussed and a tent with electricity was agreed
upon, along with the sale of cotton candy and popcorn. AAWC will look into the use of a popcorn
machine and supplies.

New Business

The Youth Banquet will be held April 12th at 6:00 PM, singlet and shoe turn in starting at 5:30.
Coaches will vote upon awards.

A Motion was made by Brandon Dammann and seconded by Ashley Hollar.

The AAWC Summer Camp will be hosted July 24-29, 2019, with split sessions according to age.
The cost will be $40, with a late registration fee of $50 at the door. AAWC to advertise on
Wisconsin Wrestling and a flier will be available at the April Meeting.

Vicky Raab is to apply for a state raffle license with a $50 annual fee.

Vicky Raab is to advise with the Auburndale Booster Club about club taxes and a club fiscal year.
Additional fundraiser options were discussed along with the need for more and different size
singlets for the youth. An amount of $3000 was discussed in regards to additional singlets.
Enclosing the wrestling room was discussed and AAWC is to inquire with the school board.
Jana Becker is to order 100 Thank you cards.

AAWC is to secure a date with Festival Foods Brat Barn.
The Greco Freestyle Tournament will be held April 7t, the cost will include $150/official with 3-4
officials needed. AAWC will provide table workers, and the mats will be stocked in the gym.



Flock Fundraiser was discussed for interest. Jana Becker will order props and lJill Altmann will
chair the flocking committee.

Next meeting will be April 29, 2019.

Jana Becker, President, moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:41 p.m.
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